
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

6th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Happy New Year and I hope you had a great Christmas.  

 

Diary Dates 
 

Friday 10th February: Last day of Term 3 

Monday 20th February: Start of Term 4 

Additional dates, including class assemblies, school trips and parents’ evenings will be 

shared very soon.  

 

School Motto: Kind, Respectful, Resilient 

The new year begins with a new school motto: Kind, Respectful, Resilient, which staff 

and the school council have been developing since September. We believe these 

three words represent key values that underpin the work we do with the children on a 

daily basis, and that someone who is kind, respectful and resilient is likely to be 

successful in what they undertake, and most importantly of all, happy. We will be 

discussing Kind, Respectful, Resilient with the children during assemblies and class 

activities this term.  

 

Reception places for September 2023 

If your child is starting school for the first time in September 2023, the deadline for 

applications is 15th January 2023. Please remember to put down three choices. 

 

St Leonard’s Church: Warm Hub 

Please see the attached flyer for information about St Leonard’s Church Warm Hub, 

which starts on 11th January, 11.00am-3.00pm, and offers access to the internet, a light 

lunch, tea & coffee, a library of books, board games, someone to talk to and is family 

friendly.  

 

Gully’s Health Squad 

Please see the attached letter regarding Gully’s Health Squad, who will be visiting the 

school very soon.  

 

Teaching Assistant posts 

We are currently advertising for a full-time Nursery Assistant and a full-time Teaching 

Assistant. The details are available on the East Sussex County Council and Brighton & 

Hove job pages, as well as via our website: Vacancies 
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Please contact the school office if you require any further information.  

 

I hope you have a good weekend.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         


